## Burlington Town Council May 17, 2016

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, May 17, 2016 @ 6:30 pm in Town Hall and in Burlington with Council's Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger, and Public Works Commissioner Steve Stout present.

No guests are present.
Council President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 p.m.
Discussion is held regarding the sidewalk project. Bids received are reviewed.
Discussion is held on streets.
Moore makes a motion to accept Brewster Concrete's bid for the sidewalk project with council to look at possibly upgrading the railing to be used. Huffer 2nds. All Ayes. Motion passed.
The council leaves town hall and looks at streets around town. Discussion is held on projects they would like to do this summer.
Huffer motions to adjourn. Michael 2nds. All Ayes. Meeting adjourned.
Teddy Huffer, Vice-President ATTEST: Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer